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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry over the past couple of months. As 
mentioned in our last prayer letter, we formally submitted our visa applications on March 5. We have 
not heard back from the migration board as of yet. The only information that we have concerning the 
status of our applications is that the Swedish migration board has posted a 3-4 month processing time 
from the date of submission. It was our wish that we would have heard back by now, but we trust that 
the Lord's timing is best and rest in that confidence. Nevertheless, please pray with us that our visas 
would be approved soon. Our friends and fellow Christians in Sweden are excited to begin holding church 
services and ministering to the community. We are greatly anticipating the day that we can begin doing 
these things! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It has been my privilege to remain active in preaching and teaching while we wait to move overseas. The 
Lord allowed me to preach in a missions conference in early April, as well as several times at our home 
church. This is one area of ministry that has remained constant, for which we are greatly thankful. Also, I 
was recently able to witness my sister's salvation; her name is Ashley. Our church granted me the 
opportunity to baptize her just a few weeks ago, which was a tremendous blessing to the both of us. 
Please pray for my sister to grow in the grace and knowledge of Jesus Christ.  
 
Our oldest son, Landon, recently graduated from his pre-K class. We are very proud of him and thankful 
that he was able to have such an opportunity. We initially entered him and Laban in preschool classes to 
get them acclimated to a school environment. Landon will be turning six years old in the Fall and will 
need to enroll in kindergarten this year. It is our sincere hope that he can begin his first year of school in 
Sweden. Your prayers for us are truly appreciated! 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn, Carson

March/April 2019

Miss an update? View all of our prayer letters online at www.viajesus.org/updates


